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SECTI(lN I. GENERAL PROVISIONS

Procedures and other provisions relating to thie Open Skies Consultative
ommission arm established in this Annex parsuant to Article X of the Traaty.

1. The Open Skies Cosultative Coroeissicn shall be composed cf
representatives desigeated by each State Party. Alternates, advisers and
experts of a State Party may take part .i the prooeedings cf the Open Skies
Consutative Comission as deered neoessary by that State Party.

2. The initial session cf the Open Skies Cosultative Commission shahl open
within 60 days cf the signature of the Treaty. The Chaixiaan of the opening
meeting shall ba the represetative cf Canada.

3. The Open Skies Consultative Cormissien shall meet for no fewqer than four
regular sessions par calendar year unless it decides otherwise. Extraordiay
sessions shahlb ha nvened at the requet of cme or nxDre States Parties by the
Chairman cf the Open Skies Consultative Coaission, who shall promptly inform
ail other States Parties cf the request. Such sessions shall open no later
than 15 days after receipt cf such a request lb' the Chairman.

4.- Sessions cf the Open Skies Consultative Cofftission shahl lant no longer
than four weeks, unless it decides otherwise.

5. States Parties shahl assuma, in rotation, determiied 1,y aiphabetical order
iii the French language, the chairmarship of the Open Skies Consultative
Comission. Each Chairman shell serve fr= the opening of a session until the
opening cf the follovîng session, wiless othervise agreed.

6. Representatives at meetings ahail ha seated in alphabetical order of the
States Parties In the French language.

7. The worki.ng languages; cf the Open Skies Consultative Commission shail be
English, French, Germean, Italian, Russian and Spanish.

8. The proceedîngs cf the Open Skies Consultative Commission shahl ha
confidentiel, unless otherwise agreed. The Open Skies Consutative cumissicn
mey agree te, imke ita proceedings o? decisions publie.

9, D.uring the period of provisional application, and pricr to 30 Jt.me 1992,
the Open Skies C«Lsutative Cimission shall settie, the distribution cf consta
arising under the Treaty. I-t shall also settie as scon as possible the scale
of distribution for the -coiu>on expenses asscciated with the operation cf the
Open Skies Consutative Ccomission.

10. Daring the period cf provisional application cf the Treaty the OMe Skies
Consultative Comiin shah develop a docxaet relating to notifications amd
reports required by the Treaty. Such document shah1 list a11 such
notifications and reports and shahl 321011de aPPropriate formata as necessary.

Il. nie Open Skies Consultative Connission shall work out or revise, as
necessary, its rvies of procedure and woringx methada.


